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OFFICE OF THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE

4" September 2001

Dr. E Ashenhurst
Waterside Health Centre

Glendermott Road
Londonderry

Dear Dr Ashenhurst

Further to our meeting on Monday I enclose as agreed a copy of Rachel Ferguson’s
Hospital Notes.

I very much appreciate your attendance at the meeting with the Family, I am sure they
will find your support of great benefit to them.

] am enclosing a letter to the family and would ask that you pass the notes and the
letter to them on my behalf.

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best wishes.

Yours sincerely

MRS STELLA BURNSIDE
CHIEF EXECUTIVE

RF - ALTNAGELVIN 022-082-213



